
The Richmond Township Planning Commission held a meeting on July 29, 2025 at 

the Township Office Building. 

Attending: John L., Mike L., Supervisor Robert Potts, Lugi DeFrancesco. 

 

We held a meeting at the township building on July 29. 

There was a wide range discussion on what to concentrate on in any updates to the 

rec center that a grant process could be focused on. 

The following areas were under discussion.  

* main rec building updates  

* white building updates  

* playground equipment and location  

* ball fields 

* parking lot expansion  

* drainage issues  

* horseshoe area conversion  

* traffic/access control ro areas 

* signage 

* veterans memorial/arch area 

 

It is up to the supervisors to establish the areas to concentrate work on. 

The memorial area seems to be at the top of the list and we are working on 

verifying names. 

 


